
 

 

  
Friday 26th March 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

Easter Competition  

Wow!! What ‘eggcellent’, ‘eggtraordinary’ 

incredible, creative entries we have received this year!  

Many thanks to the judges this year Mrs Cook, Mrs Lean and  

Mrs Price.  What a really difficult job to judge 

the winners. Here are just a sample of the 

brilliant entries across school! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to all our children who entered the competition and 

especially to our winners for their entry in the following categories: - 

 

 Pattern Egg  Character Egg  Easter Bonnet  Easter garden 

 

EYFS/ KS1 Mate & Gabor 

 

Drew Heidi Kian & Jensen 

Lower key stage 

2 

Alice B Rosie Charlotte  Laila 

Upper key stage 

2 

Honey  Lucas  Elliot  Ryan H 

 

Our winning children will receive an Easter egg.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Community Support  

Two children from our school 

council visited Living Waters 

Food bank in Chorley earlier this 

week. We were amazed at how 

much foods were donated by 

you all. Sincere thanks for all the 

contributions and your 

continued support. I know the 

Foodbank staff were extremely 

grateful. Hope you spotted their 

post on face book!  

 

 

 

 

Walking Bus 

Hopefully you have seen the letter about walking to school. This will be arranged so that 

classes can remain in their ‘bubbles’ and be offered the chance to walk to school during 

these warmer and 

lighter mornings. 

Please make a note of 

the days and dates for 

your child’s class. The 

walk will start from the 

police station in 

Coppull. The ‘walking 

bus’ will leave 

promptly at 8.30am.  Please ensure your child is received by an adult from school.  

If you are able to support with the walking bus, please contact the school office directly.  

For this half term, Class 2 will start the walk to school on Tuesdays from 13th April, with class 3 

walking each Wednesday from 14th April. After half term class 1 and class 4 can then join 

the walking bus!        

 

 

 



 

 

 

Shining Stars Breakfast & After School Club 

Please continue to book your child/children into the clubs each week. Please email Mrs 

Bond bursar@st-johns-coppull.lancs.sch.uk or telephone the school office to book. Thank 

you. 

 

Summer Term 

School reopens to all children on Monday 12th April. The staggered start and finish times will 

continue throughout the Summer term. 

 

Thank you for all your continued support throughout the Spring term.   

May I take this opportunity on behalf of all the staff and governors of Coppull St John’s to 

wish you and your family a very happy Easter.  
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